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April 29, 2020 

Ms. Gail Lyssy 
Acting Regional Administrator 
Federal Transit Administration 
819 Taylor Street, Suite 8A36 
Ft. Worth, Texas 76102 

RE: CARES Act Section 5307 Urbanized Area Formula Program Funds 

Dear Ms. Lyssy: 

On April 23, 2020, the METRO Board of Directors approved the CARES Act Section 5307 
Urbanized Area Formula Program Funds. The sub-allocation of the CARES Act funding 
through this split letter will be as follows: 

Harris County 
Fort Bend County 
Gulf Coast Center 
METRO 
Total 

4,200,000 
4,742,243 

791,867 
248,835,226 

$258.569.336 

Each Direct Recipient agrees to the amounts allocated/reassigned and is responsible 
for its application to the Federal Transit Administration to receive CARES Act Section 
5307 funds and assumes the responsibilities associated with any award for these funds. 
The Houston-Galveston Area Council's Transportation Policy Council will amend the 
Transportation Improvement Program as needed under the CARES Act. 

Please contact Albert Lyne, Director Grant Programs, if you have any questions 
regarding this information at 713-739-4637 or AL21 @ridemetro.org. 

cc: Laura Wallace, FTA Region VI 
Thomas Jasien, METRO 
Arthur C. Smiley Ill, METRO 
Ken Fickes, Harris County 
Perri D' Armond, Fort Bend County 
Rick Elizondo, Gulf Coast Center 
Alan Clark, Houston-Galveston Area Council 
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